
  

 

A word from our President, Sandy Mozey 

Hello to All of you from All of Us @ MSDU!! 

 Fall has arrived with the end of Twins baseball, the end of lake 

& pool fun, and the end of summer. Fall does bring the start of 

school, apple picking, crisp nights and jacket weather, and 

FOOTBALL. Fall also brings a special time for MSDU… Planning 

season!!  This is the time of year we take your suggestions, plan 

our tracks, line up our speakers and get ready for MSDU 2019.  

We need all of your to mark your calendars for the 39th Annual 

MSDU Spring Seminar!! April 5th - 7th, 2019 at the Minneapolis 

Marriott Northwest in Brooklyn Park, MN. We offer great 

speakers from all over the country, sharing their knowledge and 

expertise in one of our four specific tracks: OB/GYN, Cardiac, 

Vascular and General. A few of our speakers will be speaking 

between tracks so more of our attendees can benefit from shared 

knowledge. The day and a half meeting offers up to 12 CME 

credits, lunch, snacks throughout the day & product giveaways 

for all registered attendees. This is also the perfect time to enjoy 

networking with other sonographers in the surrounding area. A 

Saturday evening reception of cocktails, food, door prizes, 

karaoke and a DJ to sing & dance the night away.  So please 

mark your calendars, spread the word and stay tuned for more 
details to follow.  

 We look forward to seeing you at MSDU 2019!!!  

Sincerely, Sandy Mozey, MSDU President    

     

Trivia Corner  

 

 

Congratulations to 

Dave Robinson for 

answering the 

September Trivia 

question correctly! 

 

Winner! 

 

October Trivia 

Question: 

2. A Klatskin tumor 

will be located where 
in the body?  

a) Ovaries  

b) Thyroid  

c) Kidneys  

d) Bile ducts 

 

Submit your answer to 
kelsiethomas@msdu.org 

 

We will resume our 

sonographer spotlight 

in November with 

MSDU Board Member 

Jeff Gunderson! 


